
 

 
 

 

  Regular breakfast for students will be on the South side 

cafeteria on Friday, November 8th because of the Veteran’s breakfast.  

On Friday, November 8th.  All veterans 

are welcome.  Breakfast served 8:30am – 9:25am, ceremony 9:30am – 10:20am.  Please contact Mrs. Kveton  
(ckveton@lcscmail.com) ext. 2050 to register. 
 

  Dine at Culver’s of Schererville (980 W US Hwy 

30) on Saturday, November 9th from 3pm – 8pm and 20% of your purchase will be donated to the Athletic 
Booster Club, just mention LC Athletics when ordering. 
 

  IUPUI will be here on Tuesday, November 12th during PtE to meet one-on-one with seniors 

who have applied, been admitted, or are interested in attending. IUPUI will provide support to students by 
informing them of next steps, answering questions about housing, deposits, majors, scholarships and financial 
aid. They can also advise on admissibility of students who have not yet heard a decision or who have not yet 
applied. To sign up please see Ms. Roberts in Guidance 
 

  The Lake Central Band Boosters are holding a FUNDraiser on 

November 13th from 5pm – 8pm.  They will be accepting donations of new or gently used clothing, shoes, 
bedding, accessories, electrical items, toys & games.  Donations will be accepted at the LCHS visitor 
concessions area. Contact Gabrielle (219) 898-5335 with questions. 

  Any students, staff members, or clubs that would like to adopt an Angel should email or 

see Mrs. Combis in C324.  Remember items for the Angel Tree should be new, not used.  Hats, gloves and 
scarves would be appreciated.   

 

  Lake Central Band Boosters 2019 Holiday Craft Fair is on Saturday, December 14th, 9am – 

3pm. Contact lccraftfair@yahoo.com or 219-333-1774 with questions.

 The National Honor Society is offering tutoring three times per week. We are available for tutoring on 

Wednesdays after school in room C209 - no sign up necessary. We are available each PTE session in the 

library. To sign up for a PTE session, please choose "NHS Tutoring" on the PTE sign up form. If you have any 

questions, email tutoring@lcscmail.com or see Miss York in room C209. 

 

: AT ALL Athletic EVENTS:  No outside beverages will be allowed inside 

the gate.  No backpacks, bags, etc. will be allowed into the gate without an officer checking before entering. 

There are no pass outs, if you leave the game you will not be allowed to return.  

 

 

 

 

mailto:ckveton@lcscmail.com
mailto:lccraftfair@yahoo.com
mailto:tutoring@lcscmail.com

